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A New Attitude:
Green Efforts for Tomorrow
February 27, 1995, San Francisco, California

F]RTHE 14TH CONSECUTIVE YEAR the annual Green Section Education Conference was held in conjunction with the Golf Course
Superintendents Association of America International Turfgrass Conference and Show. This year more than 1,400 people attended the
Green Section's program on Monday, February 27, at the Moscone Center. Thomas W. Chisholm, Chairman of the Green Section and

member of the USGA Executive Committee, introduced the afternoon's program of 18 speakers who addressed this year's theme, "A New
Attitude: Green Efforts for Tomorrow." Following are the full proceedings.
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